
What an exciting last fortnight we have had here at Stroud
Road Public School! 
In the classroom, the students have begun to dive into their
‘Picasso Cow’ project through our partnership with Dairy
Australia. Over the coming weeks, the students will design
frames of artwork that correspond with an element of the
‘farm to plate’ journey of milk. These will be proudly painted
onto our cow (who is patiently waiting in the weather shed)
and displayed for all to see. The students have also been
loving the exciting science experiments Miss Hughes has
been delivering, as well as reinforcing key skills during our
Explicit Instruction Mathematics Daily Reviews. All students
will be receiving their Semester 1 academic reports in the
coming weeks which will give specific detail of not only
current academic strengths and next step learning goals
across all subject areas, but also detailed information
regarding work habits and social and personal development.
We will be seeking and welcoming community feedback on
these important documents. 
 Last week, the school welcomed our Director of Educational
Leadership, Principal - School Leadership and a Peer
Principal into the school for our External Validation panel
meeting. This was a fantastic process for the school, and will
provide the next step goals for our school as a whole leading
into the next strategic improvement 4-year cycle. I will be
sharing the results of this meeting and the EV process at our
next P & C meeting scheduled for the 17th of this month. 
 A huge thanks this week once again to our aforementioned P
& C for their work with the Thompson’s Pie Drive fundraiser. I
for one cannot wait to enjoy some guilt free apple pies and
ice cream, all to support our wonderful school. 
I hope our school community enjoys a restful long weekend.

Term 2 Week 6
NEWSLETTER

Mr Irwin

Principal’s Report What’s on this
month?

Week 7
Monday 10/6 -
King’s Birthday
Public Holiday
Friday 14/6 - Small
Schools Soccer
(Selected Stage 3
Students)

Week 8
Monday 17/6 - P & C
Meeting
Thursday 20/6 -
NAIDOC Day at DHS
(Stage 3 students)
Friday 21/6 -
Combined Schools
Athletics Carnival
Friday 21/6 -
Thompson’s Pie
Pickup

Week 9 
Wednesday 26/6 -
Friday 28/6 - Whole
school excursion to
Sydney



STUDENT OF THE WEEK

Supporting Students
at Home

Ally Bowden

Incredible development in her
knowledge of sounds and sight

words. Ally is working hard each
and every day and should be very
proud of her improvement. Well

done Ally!

Tips to help your child develop fine motor skills for
successful handwriting 

In order to support handwriting development, teachers
engage students in a range of fine motor activities to
strengthen hand muscles. 

Encourage your child to develop fine motor skills by:
 • using their fingers to draw and build in sand 
• using a range of pencils, crayons and markers to draw
and make patterns 
• using play dough and clay to create shapes and
patterns
• drawing patterns in the air 
• playing with pegs and helping to hang out washing 
• playing games that involve tweezers or tongs 
• threading activities such as beads and string 
• craft activities involving cutting and sticking.



RIDDLE ME THIS

What has a head
and tail but no
body?

Quote of the
Week

"If you want to
increase your
success rate,
double your
failure rate." -
Thomas J.
Watson

Stroud Road Attendance

Attendance Term 1 - 84.2%   
Attendance Target - 95%








